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Ottawa, 12th April 1918.

Sir,-

I beg to draw your attention to our letter of the

17th January last and to inform you that it is desired that

you should send your report referred to therein relating

to the homesteads which were granted in error in the lands

which have been selected for the Horse Lake Indian reserve,

with as little delay as possible as the Department of the

Interior is very desirous to close this matter.

Your obedient servant,

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

H.Laird Esq.,

Acting Indian Agent,

Grouard, Alberta.
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